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From: Emma Collins 
Sent: Thursday, 3 March 2022 12:43 PM
To: Community Support and Services Committee
Cc:
Subject: NO extension to the Emergency Bill

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: Submission

The purpose of this email is to express my position that NO extension be granted to the Emergency Bill. 

The Emergency Bill has done nothing but damage the lives of innocent people. It has used the guise of 
Covid to implement “mandates” that have done nothing to curb the spread but removed the rights of the 
people. 

The Australia Bureau of Statistics release data detailing the impact of Covid of 22 months. According the 
the ABS 273,901 Australian’s died; however of these only 2,639 were Covid related. 92% of the 2,639 also 
had three serious underlying conditions. Whilst 100,000 died of cancer, 32,000 died of heart disease, 30,000 
died of Alzheimer’s and dementia and 10,000 died from diabetes. This means that Covid related deaths 
account for less than 1% of the total deaths in Australia for the 22 month Covid period with the median age 
of 81 years for men and 86 years for women. 

Therefore the implementation of vaccine mandates is disproportionate to the effects of Covid. Not only is it 
disproportionate it is also ineffective. Despite the increasing numbers of fully vaccinated people the Covid 
cases continue to climb. On the 17 December we had 2,227 cases and a fully vaccinated status of 83.6 
percent. Forward two months and a vaccination status of 90.6 percent the cases jumped to 532,273 in the 
state. 

The mandates have segregated the vaccinated from the unvaccinated under the banner of protecting the 
community however the spread of Covid continued. People have and are continuing to loose their jobs and 
businesses because of the mandates having an incredible impact on our communities and us as human 
beings. 

It is for these reasons, under NO circumstances should the Emergency Bill be extended until October, or any 
other time. 

If you would like to contact me please feel free to do so on email or phone (below). 

Regards 
Emma Collins 
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